
Letter of Interest 
Received by Cathy Piantigini  
7/26/20 
 
Dear Cathy, 

As an avid reader, parent, and educator, I have taken advantage of all the library has to offer. The 
Somerville Library has enriched my life in many ways. Through a writing workshop at the library, I 
discovered I was a writer. Many family events such as weekly sing-a-longs have given my family routine, 
structure, and something to look forward to. Now that my children are grown, I’d like to give back to my 
community and would like to do it by being a member of Somerville Library’s Board of Trustees.  

I am a friend of Laura Saunders and she emailed me asking if I’d be interested in applying for vacancy on 
your Board of Trustees. Laura informed me that Marien Chiu is the Board’s Vice President who I am also 
friends with through our sons.  

In the past, I have volunteered to organize donated books at the Somerville Library and helped with the 
book sale. I am an educator Fayerweather Street School in Cambridge and am on several school 
committees there that I think will make me a good candidate for being on the Board of Trustees. 
Attached is my resume and look forward to hearing from you.  

Sincerely yours, 

Ami Feldman 

 


